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Madrasah Naqeebul-Islam, 27 William Henry Street, Preston, PR1 4XH, TEL: 01772 798847 www.madinamasjid.net   Email:  info@madinamasjid.net

Date:  18th September 2017
Dear Respected Parents
Welcome to Madrasah Naqeebul Islam
Our aim to build strong foundations in our pupils by sowing the seeds of Islamic Education, so that they may blossom into devout, practising Muslims and become an asset for our society. 

As teachers, it is our duty to do our best to respond to the best of our abilities to the important task of educating, nurturing and encouraging your child within their religious education. We try our very best to develop the confidence and knowledge of your child socially and spiritually. With continued support and encouragement from you we can work together towards building a better society and future for our children.

It is our belief that children should enjoy their Madrasah, find satisfaction in their achievement, and realise their potential to the full. Our target is to continuously assess and positively reward the effort and progress made by our pupils. The Madrasah atmosphere has changed considerably, and the children are now coming to Madrasah with smiling faces, which is most pleasing.
Please find attached the induction pack, which includes the Rules and Regulations, madrasah syllabus, fees letter and the holiday timetable. Please keep these safe.
Please can you ensure that you send their children to the toilet before they come to the Madrasah as this will minimise disruption and enhance cleanliness.  

Please note that this class will finish at 6.55pm. This ensures that they are safely out before other children.  Please be courteous when you come to pick up your children from the Madrasah. A number of parents come to pick up their children in cars, and park in a way which is obstructive to others, or come and wait in the middle of the road. This not only causies trouble to others, but it’s also a health and safety issue.  To keep the traffic flowing, please treat Lex Street as a one way street (enter from Fishwick Parade and not from Brockholes View). If you park your car in William Henry street, please be aware of the children running and playing. 

Additionally,  It has been highlighted that many parents remain in their cars, and expect their children to be put into their cars by the voluntary steward.  This is unacceptable as all parents should park their cars in a reasonable place,  and come to the door of the madrasah to pick up their children.

Please remember that Education is a partnership between parents, teachers and pupils. It is only this triangular approach that helps our children progress.

Please can the dress code be black jubbahs and black scarf for girls and white jubbahs and white hats for boys.

If you are unclear about anything or would like further information, then please do not hesitate to contact us.  We thank you in advance for your cooperation and support.

The Madrasah Committee
Delivering High Quality Islamic Education  



